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P.O. BOX 610 THATCHER, ARIZONA 85552 

 

August 13, 2020 

 

 

Dear parent and/or guardian of TUSD#4 student, 

 

Thank you for your patience as the district administration has worked through 

the many obstacles in the decision making process. During times like these, it is vital to 

continue to focus on the overall mission of providing an appropriate an outstanding 

educational experience for every student we serve.   
 

We are providing you the following information in accordance with Governor 

Ducey’s Executive Order 2020-51 issued on July 23, 2020. Please carefully read the 

following information below regarding the 2020-21 School Year. Please complete the 

necessary waiver (attached) prior to the first day of school. Once completed, please 

return to the school office in which your child is enrolled. 
 

Distance Learning Plan:  

Our Distance Learning Plan can be found on the District’s website, www.thatcherud.org 

or click the following link: Distance Learning Plan 
 

Mitigation Plan:  

Our mitigation plan to address measures to combat the spread of COVID-19 can be 

found on the District’s website, www.thatcherud.org, or click the following link: 

Mitigation Plan 
 

School Calendar: 
In-person learning will begin on August 17, 2020.  Our 20-21 school calendar can be 

found on the District’s website, www.thatcherud.org or click the following link: 20-21 

School Calendar. 
 

With TUSD#4 Governing Boards approval, we will begin in-person, teacher-led 

classroom instruction on August 17, 2020. We look forward to a great school year!  

 

If you or your child are in need of a face covering, please visit azdhs.gov for assistance. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the information in this letter, or if you 

need additional assistance, please contact me at: Matt Petersen at 348-7201 or 

petersen.matt@thatcherud.org  
 

The information contained in this letter may change as the situation changes, and in 

accordance with any applicable law, regulation, order or Governing Board policy. 

Please continue to regularly review the websites listed for important updates. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 
 

Matthew D Petersen 

Superintendent 
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